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7 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Finding Magic Drama Performance – Wednesday 8 February 2023 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of an upcoming PSHE opportunity that we have 
arranged for our students taking place on Wednesday 8 February 2023 in partnership with the Grace 
Dear Trust, a charity who work closely with the school. 
 
As part of our PSHE provision we will be showing a piece of Theatre-in-Education.  The performance 
itself will take place during lesson time on the school site.  The piece being performed explores 
sensitive themes connected to mental health and grief.  Following the performance, students will 
have an opportunity to take part in a question and answer session allowing them to explore any of 
the themes further.  We are confident that this will be an excellent opportunity to support our 
current curriculum and wellbeing provision. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding the performance, please get in touch with either myself 
tanya.das@tolworthgirlsschool.co.uk or Miss Kelly, Senior Assistant Head/Head of Upper School 
laura.kelly@tolworthgirlsschool.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss T Das 
Head of Year 9 
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